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June 18, 1979

Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I
Attn: Mr.. Boyce H. Grier, Director.
U., S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631. Park Avenue
King of Prussia,. PA 19406

Dear Mr. Grier:

Re.: . Nine Mile Point Unit 2
Docket, No. 50-410

I

Your, April 17, 1979 I., E. Bulletin 79-09 requested
Niagara Mohawk to. determine if General Electric type
AK-2 circuit breakers are planned for use in safety-
related systems at Nine Mile Point, Unit 2. We do not
plan to use General Electric. type AK-. 2 circuit breakers
in safety-related systems at. Unit 2.. The safety-related
equipment. which would. utilize this type of circuit
breaker. has been purchased and,it.has been verified
that, the subject circuit. breakers are. not compatible
with. our. equipment.

Very. truly yours,

NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION

Gerald K. Rhode
Vice President

System Project M nagement

Xc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Washington, D. C. 20555
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